
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject : Implementation of SCMT Departure Messages (SDM & SDN) and discontinuation of 
EGM  
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
 
As per SCMT regulations, SDM must be filed before the vessel's departure, making it 
mandatory for customers to provide the SHIPPING BILL prior to sailing. 
 
 
If the SHIPPING BILL is not submitted, the container will be shut out 
  
 
 
Thanks 
Hapag-Lloyd  
 

 


